ANNEX C

K *YS

Petition against City of York Council’s proposed ban on
“A-Frame” advertising boards

Dear City of York Council,

We, the undersigned, urge the City of York Council to amend the proposed ban on advertising
boards to ensure that it only prevents the placement of hazardous boards, or boards in
cluttered or unsafe locations. For many smaller businesses, set back from main thoroughfares,
these advertising boards are essential signposts, and taking them away would do enormous

damage to the small shops we love.

Yours Sincerely,




